



JAM at The Coppice 2017 - 2018

Dear Parents,

JAM Club is an after school club run by St Mary's Church and headed up by Ria Taylor (St Mary's Youth, Children and Families Minister) and her team of helpers. A typical session contains games, a Bible story, songs, sometimes sport, craft, prizes, or drama, and always lots of fun! All children from Year 1 to Year 6 are invited.

JAM club at the Coppice will take place on Wednesdays after school. Children come straight to JAM at pick up time – Year 1 are brought through by teachers and the older years make their own way through school to the new school hall. Please arrange for your child to be collected at 4:30pm from the St Mary's Church entrance to the rear of the car park.

JAM club will start on Wednesday 4th October. JAM fees will be £15 for the Autumn Term up to Christmas.

If you would like your child to come to JAM club please return the form below, with your payment of £15, to the School Office as soon as possible. Please write your child's name on the envelope and label it 'JAM CLUB'. Places are first come first served and will be confirmed by sending you a full consent form to be completed and returned by 4^{th} October.

Harvest Festival is coming up at St Mary's Church on Sunday 1st October at 10:30am! Everyone is welcome and the service is family friendly. Donations of dry/tinned food are welcome and these will be donated to Birmingham City Mission and Narthex food bank. We hope you can join us!

Signed (parent/ guardian)